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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: (12/04/06) 
   
“State of the University Address”  
   
GREEN BAY, WI – The University of Wisconsin-Green Bay Student Government 
Association President, Trista Seubert, will be presenting the State of the University 
Address on December 12, 2006 at 12:00 noon in Phoenix Room C of the University 
Union. 
 
The purpose of this event is to keep students knowledgeable about what their Student 
Government is doing for them, as well as inform them about ongoing projects throughout 
campus.    
 
Questions and/or comments about Student Government are welcome at anytime.  Any 
student interested in student government should contact us by e-mail at 
stexec@uwgb.edu.   
 
The students of the University of Wisconsin–Green Bay, recognize and respect the rights 
of all university students to be active participants in all aspects of university governance.  
We also recognize the ability of university students to vest these rights in an organization 
of our creation. Through our empowered organization, we seek to secure and promote 
those conditions conducive to intellectual development and personal growth, and protect 
the right of students to participate in university governance. 
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